
  

Planning, Development and Community Services 

 

Dear:  Chairman and committee members, 

Re: Report for Montgomery Place Local Area Plan 

On behalf of Montgomery Place residents, I would like to thank you for 

considering this report. We appreciate being involved in this process. 

We are confident that this Local Area Plan and the recommended action plan, will 

lead to a better understanding of the needs of the community and good working 

relationship with all city departments. 

I would like to thank the city planners Melissa Austin, Keith Folkersen, Mark 

Emmons and Paul Whitenect for their hard work on the Local Area Plan for our 

neighbourhood – they were thoughtful, professional and open to our ideas and 

concerns –always willing to listen. 

We look forward to working with city administration over the following years with 

the implementation of recommendations from the report. 

Thank you 

 

Yours truly, 

Barb Biddle, President of Montgomery Place Community Association 

 

 


